
Safety Committee Meeting 
Whitman College  

July 10, 2018 

 

Present:   John Hopkins, Fred Miller, Matt Stroe, Kathleen Hutchison, Bryan Lubbers,  
        Kendra Golden, Lisa Holmes 

Absent:    Kathy Rogers, Paul Dodez, John Eckel, Bridget Cummins 

              

Whitman College’s Safety and Environmental Programs webpage is available with ongoing 
review and updates. 

 The committee members reviewed Appendix-I of the Accident Prevention Program, and 
Fred addressed questions from committee members.  Fred will follow up with the 
Webteam about corrections, as well as links that are not working. 

 All employees should read and become familiar with the information on the 
Environmental Health and Safety webpage.  Please e-mail Fred with any questions or 
concerns, and for scheduling individual or department training sessions for employees. 

 Discussed need for hazardous area signage on campus.  John Hopkins will draft a letter 
to Administration for funding.  

 

Next meeting:  TBD 
  


